
Kenai Peninsula Borough
Office of Emergency Management 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Mike Navarre, Mayor 
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 

FROM: Brenda Ahlberg, Emergency Manager 

DATE: October 11, 2022 

RE: Amendment to Ordinance 2022-19-18, Accepting and Appropriating 
an Additional $231,044.38 from the State of Alaska Department of 
Military and Veteran Affairs, Division of Homeland Security and 
Emergency Management for the Emergency Siren Warning System 
Replacement Project (Mayor)  

The following amendment to Ordinance 2022-19-18 is requested.1 

Amend Section 4, as follows:

SECTION 4. This ordinance shall be effective [IMMEDIATELY UPON ENACTMENT] 
retroactive to August 29, 2022 . 

Your approval would be appreciated. 

1 Please note the bracketed language is to be deleted and the bold underlined language is to be added. 


